
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall 2024 

Did you know Orlo Vista Park provides a 
COMMUNITY GARDEN, behind its outdoor 
shuffleboard courts? The garden group is 
always looking for added members to 
participate in this wonderful agrarian (farm-
like) experience. The area consists of numerous 
raised-beds and water usage. More information 
can be learned by chatting with Orlo Vista's 
Orange County Parks and Recreation staff and 
participants tending at the community garden, 
or by coming to Orlo Vista United Safe 
Neighborhood's Community monthly meetings 
the 3rd Tuesday each month. Wouldn't you like 
to start a vegetable garden? An aside: You'll 
also see the Orlo Vista United Safe 
Neighborhood "READER BOARD" along Powers 
Drive near the park’s main entrance; welcome 
ALL garden enthusiasts! 

Community 
Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each 
month 7:00 p.m. 

Orlo Vista 
Chamber of Commerce 

38 Hastings St. 
September 17, 2024 

October 15, 2024 
November 19, 2024 

Contact oak5455@aol.com or 
407-484-5164 for meeting 

assistance. 
 

Orange County 
Telephone Numbers 

 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 
 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

 

Sheriff’s Emergency 
9-1-1 

 

Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

 

Drug Enforcement 
407-521-2400 

 

Parking Enforcement 
407-836-0800 

 

Seniors First 
407-292-0177 
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Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

    Orlo Vista Flood Mitigation Project 

Orlo Vista Community Garden 

Orange County's Public Works Department gave a 
detailed PowerPoint presentation update 
regarding the flood mitigation project at the Orlo 
Vista United Safe Neighborhood (OVUSN) 
Community Meeting held on May 21. Attendees 
asked many questions, which were answered by 
County Staff! Generally, this project is about 77% 
complete; however, due to supply-chain issues, 
the pump station will not be complete until Spring 
2025. For now, we depend upon the existing pump 
station, two mobile pumps and two additional 
backup pumps. 

Do you want to know more of issues, 
concerns and improvements in our 
area? Come to OVUSN monthly 
community meetings, held the 3rd 
Tuesday each month at 7 p.m., at the 
Orlo Vista Chamber of Commerce, 
38 S. Hastings St. 32835. 

mailto:oak5455@aol.com
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/
tel:407-292-0177
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Call 3-1-1. It works! 

Fundraiser Orlo Vista Chamber of Commerce (OVCofC) has begun its first 
fundraiser, which is to have a patio (esplanade) built around our flagpole and 
granite marker, inscribed with "Orlo Vista First Volunteer Fire Station 1953." The 
patio will consist of Vitralase/Vitrix Laser Engraved Bricks [4x8 and 8x8 red paver-
bricks (some clip art options available)]. This will be a place to honor God, 
memorialize all military, residents/nonresidents, yourself, and commemorate loved 
ones, family, friends, businesses, churches/places of worship, schools, service 
members, firefighters, law enforcement officers, medical fields, eateries, athletes, 
volunteers, mentors, students, nurseries, institutions, organizations, artists, 

dancers, etc. All are welcome to make this goal a reality. We kept the prices reasonable per paver. The OVCofC is OUR 
meeting hall for Orlo Vista United Safe Neighborhood; WE volunteer our efforts in tandem! Would you like to leave a 
landmark brick at the OVCofC? Check for updates on Facebook, Nextdoor, orlovista.net, and OVUSN meetings. 

Careless actions of DEBRIS DUMPING started to occur on SIDSAM DRIVE, a once 
platted curb adjacent to the main entrance of our most IMPORTANT Orlo Vista Flood 
Mitigation Project, which is designed to PROTECT area residents, homes, and 
businesses. By contacting Orange County's 3-1-1, action was taken by Orange County 
by gating the Sidsam Drive curb. Don't assume someone else may make call(s). Most 
people have phones and can either call 3-1-1 or 407-836-3111. There is also an app 
option or go online at ocfl.net. Be a good example to our community; and what 
children see, our next generation. The future is in OUR hands! 

Scan below for the 3-1-1 App 


